
 

 

Recurring Events: 

Regular 

Membership 

Meetings–7:30 pm  

14 Oct 
11 Nov 
9 Dec 
13 Jan 

Executive Board 

Meetings–7:30 pm  

28 Oct 
24 Nov 
23 Dec 
27 Jan 

Youth Shoots Mondays 
6:30 - 8:30 

Club Swap Meets 

(Prior to Meetings) 

14 Oct 
9 Dec 

Sporting Clays Tuesdays 
5:30 pm 

Trap Shoot Fridays 
3:00 pm  

Trap Shoot 1st & 3rd 
Sundays 

Noon 

Tuesday .22 lr 

Benchrest Matches 
 

May 4 to Oct 26 

Tuesday 
mornings 

 
8:30-12:30 
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DRAWING 

We are raffling off  a .22 caliber 

Henry lever-action rifle.  It is 

blued, with an octagon barrel.  

The drawing will be held at the 

Dec 9th membership meeting.  

This rifle would make a great 

Christmas present.   So please 

sell as many tickets as possible.  

These raffles are an important 

source of  income for the club.  If  

you need more tickets, please 

contact a board member. 

Club Update 
     First good news, the club’s 

financial situation is starting 

to improve.  While our savings 

and checking balances are still 

down, they are finally starting 

to increase.  However, we still 

have the pending expense of  

replacing the rotten logs in the 

club house exterior wall. 

     On the logs, we have located 

companies to do the work, but 

finding new logs to replace the 

old ones is the problem.  If  you 

may know of  a source, please 

contact a board member. 

     We are discussing a family 

membership option.  This 

would make your spouse a club 

member; allowing them use of  

club facilities.  As always, 

children accompanied by an 

adult member are allowed full 

use of  the club.  The proposed 

cost would be $50 a year above 

the regular membership dues.  

We are soliciting comments 

and suggestions, so please 

come to a membership meeting 

or contact a board member. 
 

The phone numbers for all the 

board members are located on 

the back of  the newsletter.  

Help Wanted! 

We need people to sign up and 

clean the clubhouse twice each 

month.  It earns you a discount 

on your dues or get paid $50 a 

month cash.  The task is easy 

and takes minimal time.  Sign 

up today! 

Close the Doors! 

Recently, members have arrived 

to find club house doors left 

open.  While we don’t have a lot, 

what we have we want to keep.  

Please be sure you close and lock 

all the doors when you leave! 

Club Officer 

Nominations 

Nominations for 2011 

club officers will open 

at the Nov 11 general 

membership meeting.  

Permanent members 

in good standing are 

eligible.  So consider 

running for a board 

position.  It’s a good 

way to become more 

involved in the club. 



 

 

PO Box 182 

Enon, OH 45323 

Phone: (937) 882-6641  

Club Purpose and Objectives: 
To encourage, teach, and actively support finer sportsmanship in 

all matters pertaining to the outdoor sports. With emphasis on 

hunting, fishing, and promoting the conservation and restoration 

of our natural resources and ecology. We focus on wildlife and fish 

& game related habitats. Promote and protect the interests of the 

sportsmen in New Carlisle and surrounding areas, and do all 

things incidental thereto; including the reservation, leasing, and 

ownership of real estate for these purposes; actively support, as 

deemed necessary all matters of legislation and enforcement 

regarding wildlife, fish, game, and conservation affairs, and 

provide assistance, where possible, to supporters of the above 

objectives. 

 

Your Executive Board for 2010: 
     President:  Fred Johnson Sr. 206-5711 
     Vice-President: Rick Eisenaugle 681-4063 
     Secretary:  Michael Trimeloni 275-6417 
     Treasurer:  Jutta Thompson 346-4559 
     Sgt at Arms: Norman Hesskew 882-6618 
     3 yr Trustee: Roger Storer  325-5946  
     2 yr Trustee: John Bailey  322-4960 
     1 yr Trustee: Terry Phillips  882-6732 

New Carlisle Sportsman's Club 

Promoting Sportsmanship for Everyone 

We’re on  the Web! 

www.ncsportsmansclub.com 

Saturday Morning Matches: 
Oct. 2 & Oct. 9: 

22 Target Rifle; scope or iron sights, 40 

rounds + sighters; prone @ 100 yards. 
 

Oct 16 & Oct 30: 

Pistol; 22 rimfire, centerfire handgun, & 

1911; 30 rounds + unlimited sighters. 
 

All proceeds support the club.  So come on 

out and shoot. 

History of  the Henry Rifle 
     The original Henry rifle was a .44 caliber rimfire, lever-action, breech-loading rifle designed by 

Benjamin Tyler Henry in the late 1850s.  The Henry rifle was an improved version of the earlier 

Volcanic Repeating rifle.  The Henry rifle used copper (later brass) rimfire cartridges with a 216 

grain bullet over 25 grains of gunpowder.  Nine hundred were manufactured during the summer of 

1862; production peaked at 290 per month in 1864.  When production ended in 1866, 

approximately 14,000 units had been manufactured. 

     For a Civil War soldier, owning a Henry rifle was a point of pride.  Many soldiers purchased 

Henrys with their own funds.  The rifles could fire at a rate of 28 rounds per minute, so soldiers 

who saved their pay to buy one often believed it would help them survive.  They were frequently 

used by scouts, skirmishers, flank guards, and raiding parties, rather than in regular infantry.  To 

the amazed muzzleloader-armed Confederates who had to face this deadly "sixteen shooter," it 

was "that damned Yankee rifle that they load on Sunday and shoot all week!" 

Did You Know? 
You can join or renew your NRA membership through 

the club.  Here are 3 reasons why you should: (1) you 

get a discount on the price, (2) the club makes money on 

each membership, and (3) the club gets discounts on 

insurance if most of members belong to the NRA. 

As you can see it is a Win-Win for everyone.  So if you 

are not a member, come and join, and if you are, renew 

at the club. 


